
March 2020 COVID 19 Update Summary

Again and again, we would like to thank all of our customers for continued support
and patience. During the past few weeks there have been a lot of changes resulting
in the current Stay Home, Stay Safe Executive Order. In this newsletter find all of the
current updates to our operations in response to COVID 19. 

Most recently, we have set up a system to take orders online for each store. Email us
your shopping list and we will gather your items for you to pick-up. Payments may be
made over the phone. See the emails for each store in the graphic below.

We hope your spirits are high! Let's continue to work together to stay safe in the
coming weeks.

Stay happy and healthy!



Credit cards and EBT/Debit
cards are preferred forms of
payment at this time to help

prevent germ spread. We are
supplying hand sanitizer and

disinfecting wipes for
customers to use at the
stores. Please wash or

disinfect your hands before
shopping.

Our hours of operation are currently Monday through Saturday 10am-6pm at Henry Street,
River Road and Grand Haven. Sunday hours have remained the same. Our hours have



changed to make sure we have enough staff at all times. Health Hutt employees are arriving
at 9am to clean and disinfect commonly touched surfaces. The Century Club Retail Center
has closed its doors until mid April and so our Downtwon Muskegon location is currently
close. See a visual of the hours below. 

In an effort to maintain a safe shopping environment, we made a capacity announcement,
which you can find below. Please send only one household member at a time to prevent
overcrowding. You can call the store you want to visit beforehand to make an appointment
if you are unable to wait. 



For Henry Street Customers:
At this time, please use the

containers we provide for bulk
items rather than bringing your

own containers from home.
Please be careful when using

scoops and place used
scoops in the correct pile.

Thank you!
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